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Date : 17-08-2024 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

CONDOLENCE MEETING 

 
We deeply mourn the sad and untimely demise of Sri Barun 

Kumar Basu, former Non-teaching Staff of our college today 

(17-08-2024, Saturday). Our deepest condolences to the 

bereaved family and may his soul rest in eternal peace. 

 

All staff members and students are hereby informed that a condolence meeting will be 

held today (17-08-2024, Saturday) at 3.30 pm in the Staff Room in 

memory of late Barun Kumar Basu, former Non-teaching Staff of our college. 

All are invited to attend the meeting. 

 

The College including office and library will remain closed today (17-08-2024, 

Saturday) after the condolence meeting. 

 

However, the CU Examination and examination related activities are exempted and 

will continue as per schedule. The concerned staff-members (who have been assigned 

examination duties today) must attend their invigilation and other examination duties 

today.  
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